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New 

Goals 

It is essential that, by the end of their primary education, all pupils are able to read fluently, and with 

confidence, in any subject in their forthcoming secondary education. 

 

 

Weekly Attendance and Minutes Late     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 

Group 

Class Class Attendance 

% 

Minutes 

Late  

R Ash  80.29% 80 

R Oak  81.07% 247 

1 Cherry  93.75% 106 

1 Elm  87.38% 188 

2 Fir  95.00% 😊 31  

2 Yew  92.50% 20 😊 

3 Cedar  86.98% 99 

3 Hazel  93.14% 207 

4 Chestnut  91.48% 177 

4 Holly  77.23% ☹ 51 

5 Maple  85.58% 259 ☹ 

5 Sycamore  90.28% 70 

6 Birch  85.27% 95 

6 Willow  83.19% 177 

A weekly newsletter to share the news of Pinehurst Primary School 

14
th

 January 2022 

School Contact Number 07858 739336 for Emergencies only 

  

 

 

 

 

   Reminder -  Our Online Platform is Class Dojo 

FAQs: https://classdojo.zendesk.com/hc/en-us/categories/200185365-For-parents 

COVID Cases 

We have a number of cases in pupils, staff 

and parents at the present time.  Please be 

extra vigilant with symptoms and regular 

testing.  Thank you 

https://classdojo.zendesk.com/hc/en-us/categories/200185365-For-parents


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PE DAYS THIS TERM…. 

 

 

 PLEASE CONTINUE TO 

INFORM SCHOOL IF YOUR CHILD IS 

UNWELL AND CANNOT ATTEND ON 

A DAILY BASIS 

 

Based upon the current recommendations from Public Health about discrete class 

groups -  ‘Bubbles’,  we will be delaying the return of After School Clubs this term.  

Apologies for any inconvenience caused.  

 

IT IS ESSENTIAL THAT WE ALL WORK TOGETHER AND 

FOLLOW THESE COVID19 REMINDERS 

Please ensure that you distance from other adults and 

families at drop off and pick up. 

One adult per child at drop off / pick up please.   

Once you have dropped off or collected your child please 

leave as quickly as possible. We need to avoid congestion 

at the gates and on the playground.  Your cooperation 

with this is much appreciated.   

 

IMPORTANT  

Face coverings are advised  at pick up / drop off please. 

 No unnecessary items including large school bags or 

pencil cases in school at this time please.  Please ensure 

that your child on brings a SMALL bag on book return 

and issue days.  

Pinehurst PE Kit to be worn 1 allocated day per week.  

Please bring a named water bottle to school each day.  

Alternate lunches of hot and cold options, children may 

bring a packed lunch if this is their preference.  

Due to ventilation requirements, if your child is cold in 

school they should wear extra layers.  This may include 

a vest or additional layer under their polo shirt, or a 

school or navy fleece over their sweatshirt.  We will 

consider scarves and fingerless gloves as the term 

progresses and update you.  

If your child has a COVID symptom of a  cough, high 

temperature (above 37.8 degrees) or a loss of taste or 

smell they must stay off school and get tested for 

COVID19.    

Once the test results are in, school must be informed.  If 

it is during school hours please call the office 0151 263 

1300, if it is outside school hours please call or text 

07858 739336.   

 

 

 


